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June 23, 2017 

From:  Joe Harris, Director of Administration 

L-4 REACTIVATION UPDATE.  The Director of Engagement, Thomas Swanson, has 
been in contact with the National Society of Pershing Rifles expansion officer, P/R 
Colonel Kyle Rable.  The following is an excerpt of their email exchange.  
 
“I am aware that you have been in contact with the National Commander and seek to re activate 
L-4. I will begin grouching this to happen and be the one leading the activation process for L-4. I 
have contacted their ROTC and hoping to receive an email back from them soon. I wanted you to 
know that the National Staff is dedicated and more motivated than ever to bring life to the 
expansion process. I am sure that L-4 will be back into the Society when NATCON 2018 rolls back 
around! Any questions specifically about the process or anything related please do not hesitate to 
reach out to me via email or phone call! Have a good day and SCOONEY!!!!” 

  

 Address your comments to Thomas Swanson at thoswan@att.net. 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND.  A scholarship fund has been established to provide future 

financial support to undergraduate members of the company.  Donations payable to L-

4AA Inc. in any amount in the name of a living (honorarium) or deceased (memoriam) 

member of the company should be mailed to:  Darlene Williams, 1807 Felts Parkway, 

Fort Mill, SC 29715.  It is important to note the name on the remarks line of your check 

for which the donation to the scholarship fund is made.  You will receive an 

acknowledgement letter for each tax deductible donation. 

 Address your comments to Darlene Williams at ncdew29715@gmail.com. 

GENERAL H. HUGH SHELTON LEADERSHIP CENTER GOLF TOURNAMENT.  Save this 

date – Thursday, October 12, 2017 at the Lonnie Poole Golf Course 

NC WW-I COMMEMORATION SCHEDULE OF EVENTS. 

July 1-2, WW-I Military Appreciation Days at NC Transportation Museum 

July 18, 30th Division Anniversary Event at the NG State Headquarters in Raleigh 

STATEVIEW HOTEL & CONFERENCE CENTER.  This new lodging facility on the 
Centennial Campus next to the NCSU Alumni Association could become the 2018 
reunion hotel.  You can review the building progress at the address below.    
 

https://app.oxblue.com/open/wmjordancompany/stateview 
 

 Address your comments to Charlie Leverett at ctleverett2@gmail.com. 
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